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O come, let us worship and bow down,
Let us kneel before the Lord, our Maker!
Psalm 95:6

Dear Members of the Trinity Family,

In spite of the difficulty | sometimes have keeping track of the days, I always look
forward to Sunday. Even though we still can not be physically together in
worship at Trinity, Sunday remains the day that I feel the closest to all of you. I
am thankful for the gift of technology that can keep us safe in our homes and
yet bring us together in community for worship.

I invite you to set aside the tasks, challenges, and burdens that occupy both
your time and your thoughts during the week and plan to worship with our
Trinity family tomorrow morning at 10:00. If that time is not convenient, know
that you can join us at a time later in the day or even later in the week. The
bulletin, children’s materials, and information about supporting Trinity with
your financial resources can be found on our website at www.trinitylutheran.ws.
On Sunday morning at 8:45, Deacon Amy Brown will be hosting Coffee and
Conversation via Zoom followed by a class entitled Reforesting Faith: What Trees
Tell Us About the Nature of God and God’s Love for Us from 9:00 to 9:45. The
Zoom meeting ID is 997 1345 0937 and the password is learn@TLC. A class for
children in elementary school is provided via Zoom at 11:00 am. The meeting ID
is 973 2674 6032 and the password is GPlace2020.

On Wednesday evening a thirty-minute, mid-week worship service will be
premiered at 6:00 pm. This service is an opportunity for us to gather in the
presence of God to be strengthened, sustained, and encouraged for the
remainder of the week. I hope that you will make these two services a priority for
your week. I look forward to the time with you.

While we are far apart, you remain close in my prayers. May God’s love bless
and nurture your life this day.

Love and Easter blessings,
Pastor Susan Crowell



